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Comments: I'm a rock climber, so this is different than protecting the wilderness from helicopter landings or oil

drilling. However, I still believe that leave-no-trace in the wilderness must be honored and upheld, regardless of

our personal desires if the wilderness is to be protected. 

 

We have to be able to think outside ourselves and our selfish desires to insure the preservation of the wilderness.

Permanent anchors should NOT be allowed. Come on fellow climbers, put the unspoiled beauty of the wilderness

above your desires for convenience! I can't believe we're even having this discussion because all climbers should

prioritize protecting the wilderness!


